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Formulary Updates December 2022 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Effective 1/1/2023, the following products will be removed from the formulary. 
They will require prior authorization before they can be filled starting 1/1/2023. 
Any member who filled these medications in the past two months and did not 
already have prior authorization will be given an approval through 3/1/2023 so 
they can speak to their doctor about getting prior authorization: 

• Guanfacine Extended Release 

• Clonidine Extended Release 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Providers can contact ProCare’s Prior-Authorization Department at 800-555-8513 for 

assistance with PA requests or questions regarding clinical guidelines. Our PA Department 

is available Monday through Friday from 8:30 am-5:30 pm EST. For assistance with PA 

requests during non-business hours please contact our 24 hour customer service 

department at 800-213-5640. 

 


